
 

Outcomes from Committee Meeting – 24 June 2022 

Barrier Reef Congress – Due to Covid conditions and the occurrences of the Rockhampton beef 
Week, the Yeppoon Bridge Club is scheduled to host the 2025 BRC.  The Committee agreed that 
organisation needs to commence and it was agreed that the BRC be an important item of 
discussion at the 2022 Club AGM, with and Interim Committee of two (Organiser and Convenor) 
to be appointed to commence the process. 

Club Image – Richard Zimmerman has generously put forward some publicity ideas for the Club, 
to enhance our local profile.  He will follow up with design and placement of flyers at such places 
as library, community Centre booklet, etc.  An advert will be organised for the Spectator.  Great 
work Richard. 

Club Website – The home page has been redesigned, recent photos are now on the Photo Page, 
a News Page has been created where newsletters will be available, Congress information is 
shown at the Events Page and the Breaking News column. 
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